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28 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 2 Christingle 

Hopefully you have all put the dates in your diary to come and join our Christingle service on either 13 or 
14 December (letter to follow shortly). We do, however, need some help from parents/grandparents in 
order that this can happen!  

On the morning of Monday 12 December, we will be walking to and from the church to practise.  In 
addition, we need help with walking to and from the church on the afternoon of Tuesday 13 December 
and morning of Wednesday 14 December.  If you are able to help with any of these sessions, please 
complete the Google Form by clicking on the following link:  Christingle Helper Form 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss H Hawkins 
On behalf of the Year 2 Team 
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